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February 5, 2025 
Wendy Schoppee, Town Clerk 
P.O. Box 86 
Jonesboro, ME 04648 

 Re: Conservation Closure(s)/Opening(s) 

 Dear Ms. Schoppee: 

 This is to acknowledge receipt of the following request(s). New requests in BOLD. 
Effective End Date Shellfish Area Status 

2/25/2025 Indefinite Tide Mill Creek: All flats north of the rock dam. 
 

CLOSED 

6/15/2022 Indefinite All shores and flats in the town of Jonesboro:  
Harvest limit of five (5) bushels per tide. 
 

 

This office approves of the Town of Jonesboro's conservation measures.  We appreciate your efforts to keep us 
informed on your conservation activities. 
 
In order to provide timely processing of your requests in the future, please use the most recent versions of the 
form found at https://www.maine.gov/dmr/fisheries/shellfish/municipal-shellfish-management-program/dmr-
municipal-shellfish-management-forms and send them by email to the Bureau of Public Health email address : 
DMRPublicHealthDiv@maine.gov. 

If I can be of further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kohl Kanwit 
Director, Bureau of Public Health and Aquaculture 
 
cc:  Lt. Troy Dow, Marine Patrol Division II - Lamoine 
 Heidi Leighton 
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